20th Sunday Blog Post

Dear Friends,

As we continue our mission to support education within our community, let us be inspired by the words of St. Paul in his letter to the Ephesians:

"Serve wholeheartedly, as if you were serving the Lord, not people, because you know that the Lord will reward each one for whatever good they do, whether they are slave or free." (Ephesians 6:7-8)



Education is a powerful tool that shapes the future of our children and our society. By supporting educational initiatives, we are not only investing in the intellectual growth of our young ones but also nurturing their spiritual and moral development. Think about ways you can partner with schools this upcoming year. Are you blessed with a business and willing to partner with the school? Are you blessed financially and able to provide monetary donations? Are you blessed with time and want to give back to a school through mentoring or volunteering?

We all have an ability to contribute to our community. Ultimately, our connection with God can be presented in our work with schools in the community. When we contribute to education, we are serving the Lord with our whole hearts. Whether through volunteering our time, donating resources, or offering prayers, every act of support is a step towards building a brighter future.

Let us remember that our efforts in supporting education are seen and rewarded by the Lord. As we serve with love and dedication, we are fulfilling our Catholic duty to care for and uplift one another. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of many. With prayers and gratitude!

An OLG Catholic Educator

